
 

On the  House
On The House is an opportunity for families that have

a loved one(s) with a disability to enjoy a delicious

complimentary three-course dinner for two at 

Proof Restaurant Lounge. 

Care by a trained support person will be provided

for your loved one(s) nearby so you can 

relax and enjoy!

 

Participants will be chosen by random selection. 

If you would like to participate in On The House,

please submit your interest by 

Thursday, May 23 to https://bit.ly/2vGc6Vm. 

You can also refer a friend or family member!

 
If you have questions, please contact Krista McCann 

519-886-9150 x 2 or Krista.McCann@wrfn.info.

 
This event is an ASD Collaborative initiative.

 

Tuesday ,  June  11 ,  2019
Table  seat ing  t imes  f rom 5 :30-6 :30pm


